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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and has the pleasure to inform them that, in response to a request by the Permanent Mission of the United States, a copy of which is attached hereto, the Chair has convened a special meeting of the Council for Monday, June 21, 2004, at 3:00 p.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to receive Senator Richard C. Lugar, Chairman of the United States Senate Foreign Relations Committee.
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